Minutes Special Meeting January 6, 2020

Personnel Policy Revisions:

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Greenwich was held on Monday, January 6, 2020 in the Fire Department Office at 6 Academy Street in the Village of Greenwich. Present were Mayor Fuller, Trustees Brown and Robinson. The meeting took place between the hours of 1:00 - 3:15 PM.

Review of the Personnel Policy began with Section 2.9.3; Demotion and continued through Section 7.2.2; Before Returning to Work.

After thorough discussion and consideration, revisions were made to several sections which will be brought forward to the Board upon completion of the review of the Policy.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jane Dowling